
Comment from Andy Kelly 

My feeling is there is not enough effort from the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania to train drivers 

of automobiles and that the State has done everything to prevent the training of motorcyclist by 

the mismanagement of the Motorcycles Safety program. There is so much room for improvement 

but the department of transportation does not care. They have a problem and just would like to 

keep their head in the sand 
 


